From: Archaeologydc - E&E [mailto:Archaeologydc@Oxfordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 02 August 2018 11:08
To: Planning
Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E
[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation - 18/00193/REM

Dear Sir or Madam

There are no archaeological constraints to this reserved matters application.

We have previously recommended conditions for a staged programme of archaeological investigation on the outline permission and the archaeological mitigation has been successfully undertaken in line with these. There are no further archaeological investigations required.

Regards

Richard

Richard Oram
Planning Archaeologist

Archaeology
County Hall
New Road
Oxford
OX1 1ND
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-----Original Message-----
From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk]
Sent: 26 July 2018 15:12
To: Archaeologydc - E&E <Archaeologydc@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application Consultation - 18/00193/REM

Please see attached consultation document.

Regards

Development Management
Place & Growth Directorate
Cherwell and South Northamptonshire Councils

Direct Tel: 01295 227006
Email: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Website: www.cherwell.gov.uk
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